
Event Report 

 

The Faculty of Dentistry, Jamia Millia Islamia bid a warm and heartfelt farewell 

to the graduating batch of 2020 in a grand programme held yesterday. The 

evening began with an inspiring address by respected Dean - Prof. Keya 

Sircar, who congratulated the outgoing students and wished them success for 

the future. 
 

The atmosphere turned melodious with performances by talented outgoing 

intern batch students. The audience was captivated by the melodious voices, 

creating a memorable experience. To add excitement and laughter to the 

evening, several interactive fun games were conducted. Students and faculty 

actively participated, creating cheerful moments that everyone enjoyed. The 

stage came alive with energetic performances showcasing the talent and 

enthusiasm of the outgoing intern batch, adding vibrancy to the farewell 

celebrations. The much-awaited highlight of the evening was the 

announcement of Mr. Farewell and Miss Farewell titled to Mr. Shubham 

Goswami and Miss Deepali Garg respectively. 
 

The event concluded with a sincere vote of thanks by the organizing students 

to Dean Prof. Keya Sircar and faculty co-ordinators Prof. Vivek Aggarwal, 

Prof. Amit Kumar Tamrakar, Prof. Harneet Kaur and appreciating the efforts of 

volunteers, participants, in making the event successful.  

 

The programme was a perfect blend of joy, gratitude, and nostalgia — a fitting 

valediction to the batch of 2020. 

 



 


